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No parking will be allowed in the Rideau Canoe Club parking lot during the regatta.

Trailers and tow vehicles (trucks towing trailers) may be parked on the grounds of the
RCC, but the parking of personal vehicles on the grounds is not permitted.

Car topped singles may be dropped off in the RCC parking lot, but vehicles MUST be
parked at one of the options below.

There are several parking options around the canoe club.

1. Hog's Back Park Parking Lot (Free) - 600m, 7 minutes walk

2. Parks Canada Parking Lot ($1 / hour) - 500m, 6 minutes walk

3. Rideauview Mall on 885 Meadowlands, North West Side (after 4:30 Free) - 550m, 7
minutes walk

4. On Prince of Wales Dr (Free) - from 350m, 4 minutes walk

5. North Side of Nesbitt Place (Free) - 2 minutes walk

IMPORTANT: A large portion of Hog’s Back Road is closed. Please plan ahead and take an
alternate route (i.e Prince of Wales). There is a large construction sign at the entrance
of Hog’s Back Road off of Prince of Wales Drive. You can drive past that sign and enter
the RCC parking lot to drop off trailers or singles.



